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  22nd March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well.  As we come to the end of my first term as headteacher I wanted 
to take a moment to express my sincere gratitude for your warm welcome and support during 
these initial months.  Parental engagement and strong communication are top priorities for me, 
and I look forward to both continuing to develop over time.  

It has been a short but incredibly rewarding term, with many exciting events and achievements 
taking place. I am delighted to share that our latest newsletter, accessible through the following 
link: Fulford School Newsletter- Easter 2024 provides a glimpse into the wonderful things that 
have transpired at our school and in the wider community.  

From academic successes, extracurricular accomplishments to community engagements, it is 
truly inspiring to see the dedication and enthusiasm of our students and staff, and know the 
collective efforts are making a positive impact on the lives of the children.  

I would like to extend a special thank you for your generous support of Comic Relief. Through 
the non-uniform day, bake sale, and other fundraising events on the day, we successfully raised 
£1000 for this wonderful cause. Your contributions exemplify our school's commitment to 
compassion and making a difference in the world. 

I am thrilled to share that our recent World Book Day celebration was a tremendous success. 
This event, not only promoted the importance of reading, but also fostered a love for books 
among our students.  

I would like to express my gratitude to all the parents and students who participated in our Open 
House Event. Your engagement in the reading treasure hunt and school quiz made the event 
truly memorable. Having parents actively involved in school activities is invaluable, and we aim 
to strengthen this bond in the future. I want to especially thank the students that helped to 
organise the evening, including, running the quiz – without them the event would not have been 
possible.  

I would also like to remind you that our Readathon is still ongoing, with the conclusion scheduled 
after the Easter holidays. Your contributions and sponsorships are greatly appreciated, and you 
can donate through the link in your ParentPay account. The proceeds will directly support the 
renovation of our Resource Centre, enhancing the learning experience for our students. 

 

 

https://fulford.york.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/MASTER-Newsletter-Easter-24.pdf


 

As we approach the Easter break, I wish you and your families a joyful and rejuvenating holiday. 
We eagerly await the return of our students in April, ready to embark on new adventures and 
learning experiences together. 

Thank you once again for your continued support and partnership in shaping a bright future for 
our students.  Further ways to support the school can be found on the website 
www.fulford.york.sch.uk or by using the QR code below.  

 

Please do get in touch if there is any aspect of our provision that you would like to discuss:  
headteacher@fulford.york.sch.uk 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Russell Harris 

Headteacher 
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